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Free Flu Shots – Wednesday, October 16 in My District Office
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On Wednesday, October 16, from 10 A.M. to 1:00 P.M., my office will be providing free flu

shots, courtesy of the Visiting Nurse Service of New York, to adults as well as to children 9

and over with parental consent. Space is limited and appointments are recommended to

guarantee your shot. For more information or to make an appointment, call my office at (212)

633-8052 or email hoylman@nysenate.gov with your complete contact information and the

time you would like to come in for your shot.


